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              Lodge Farm Gets Gold!! 
 
We are so happy to announce that we have recently been awarded a Gold 
Standard in Safeguarding.  We had such wonderful comments that we are so 
happy to share with you! 

 
“At Lodge Farm they certainly go above and beyond to ensure the 

safety and wellbeing of all members of their community” 
——————————— 

“Leaders work in an exceptionally thorough and meticulous way to 
keep their children safe”  

 
Year 5 showcase their fabulous artwork! 
Year 5 have been learning all about The Secret Garden and proudly 
show some of their amazing artwork inspired by Georgia O Keefe.  
Well done Year 5!!! 

 
 
None Uniform Day Fundraising 
We are so pleased that our PTFA have had such incredible support 
over recent months and we are well on our way to reaching our 
targets to continue to improve equipment for our children.  As 
part of this all our none uniform donations will go into our 
fundraising pot.  You can pay your £1 donation in cash sent into 
class with your child or on parent pay, Thank you for your 
support—Lodge Farm PTFA 
 

 
New uniform supplier 

 
We have good news, as well as Crested Schoolwear and Willienhall Market, you can now order your child's school 
uniform online at will be able to buy uniform 
from www.clivemark.co.uk and also in store in the Walsall Saddler’s 
Centre. 

The price list is competitive as with all our school suppliers    
 Royal blue badged sweat cardigan - £12.99 
 Royal blue badged V-Neck sweatshirt - £11.99 
 Royal blue Trutex blazer – £28.99    Blue bookbag - £6.49   Blue and silver tie - £4.99 

Caring and working together 

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

FACEBOOK—FACEBOOK.COM/LODGEFARMWILLENHALL 
TWITTER—@LODGEPRIMARY 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clivemark.co.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7Chpreston%40lodgefarmprimary.co.uk%7Cbd19d03b3f3c4ac5367c08d9dcbec75e%7Ce9818a9cb4ff464ca084fdd2fa5e4c85%7C1%7C0%7C637783534211299603%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d


Attendance Aces 

Reminder—we need contact for each 
day of your child's absence, you can 
get in touch 

  via telephone 

01902 928 900 

 Email  

postbox@lodgefarmprimary.co.uk 

 Send us a Facebook message 

 

Caring and working together 

 
‘Lodgers’ Wrap around club 

We have spaces in our wrap club, and we 
also now offer a 4pm collection for only 

£2 per child.  This week the children have 
been having a break from games to make 

lovely chocolate muffins!  
Lodgers is open every day until 5.45pm 

 
 
 

Nursery Spaces 
Do you or any of your family and friends 
need a nursery space? We now have 

places available for 3 year old 
nursery in the afternoon—call or pop into 

the office for more information.  
We are always happy to show prospective 

families around, let us know if you or 
someone you know would like a tour! 

 

 

 
Coming up in the next few weeks… 

 
Tuesday 2nd February: 
We are having a twos-day!! As it is the 2/2/22 we invite children to wear their own clothes 
and bring in a donation of 2 coins. We have fun activities planned, so please encourage your 
child to join in! All children will receive 22 minutes of extra playtime  
 
Friday 4th February:   
Year 6 are raising money for the NSPCC, please send your child into school wearing non 
uniform and a donation for this important cause. 

 

 

 
Diary Dates  

2022   

4th February Year 6 NSPCC Number Day 

11th February None uniform day—proceeds towards PTFA fundraising 

14th February Year 3 Trip to Dudley Canal  

18th February Nursery Open Day 

18th February INSET Day—School closed to parents 

21st—25th Feb Half Term  

28th February School reopens  

2nd March  Year 6 Trip to London Sights & West End Show 

Reception CH 92% 

Reception HK 93% 

1OL 92% 

1/2KT 94% 

2HW 95% 

3PB 93% 

3ND 94% 

4SW 94% 

4DB 95% 

5BM 94% 

5RH 95% 

6LL 96% 

6HL 94% 

Attendance 
Our whole school attendance target 
this year is 96%.  
The class with the highest  


